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FOSS Non-uniform day! 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
With huge thanks to the school for allowing it, we are very pleased to announce that on Friday 27th 
June we will be having a FOSS non-uniform day! We only ask for an optional donation of sweets or 
chocolates to be used in our Summer fair. Please bring your donations into school on the morning 
of Friday 27th June. 
 
As it is PE day for many, can we please also ask that students be dressed in appropriate footwear 
and clothing for their PE sessions. 
 
 
 
 
Many thanks for your continuing support 
 
 
 
FOSS team 
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